
                                                                                                    

Highways Improvement Request Form 
 

Contact Details 
 

Date: 12/11/2024 

 

Issue Details 
 

Location of Issue: 16 Jewell Close, Salisbury, SP1 3HR 

Community Area: Salisbury 

Parish or Town Council: Salisbury City Council 

Nature of Issue: 

 
The customer rang regarding the installation of a new streetlight outside her son’s property in 
Jewell Close Salisbury SP1 3HR.  The customer has advised that there is currently no streetlight 
on Jewell close at this moment in time. She would like the installation of the streetlight as her 
son is a wheelchair user and needs access to the path in the evenings, this is becoming difficult 
as there is no streetlight.  The customer goes on to say that there is a streetlight in Fusion Walk, 
but this isn’t strong enough to light up the area concerned.   
 
Her son also has a key safe for his property, but no one can access the code when it’s dark, 
unless they have a torch.  It’s just very unsafe for a disabled person who is reliable on their 
wheelchair, so it’s imperative there is a light in the car park area or near the property. 
 

How long has it been an issue? 2 years 

What would you like done to resolve this issue?  

 
The installation of a new streetlight in Jewell Close, Salisbury. 

Have you been in touch with your local Wiltshire Councillor? (Yes/No) No 

 

This form needs to be completed and e-mailed or sent to your local Town or Parish Council. 
Town and Parish contact details are available via the link below: 

https://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/mgParishCouncilDetails.aspx 
 

Town or Parish Council Comments: (To be completed by Town or Parish Council only) 

 

  

https://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/mgParishCouncilDetails.aspx

